Welcome back to Florida Region’s racing season!
Chief Steward’s Drivers letter--  “Drive the Wind”

First and foremost, I hope everyone is healthy.  With that said, please keep in mind that at all times you must wear your mask.  If you don’t we run the risk of the track/us being shut down.  Please follow the Covid guidelines found in the SUPPS.
This event will run under a revised format.  NO SOM court. The Chief Steward and the C.O.C. (Clerk of the Coarse) will handle all incindences. 
This is a non-specatator event.  All crew is required to be on your list.  No changes will be done at the track.  Only pre-registration will be allowed.  You must download the track waiver and sign it before you get to the track,  click on this link for the waiver.  https://6d730476-df3a-4bfe-a564-1ce0cad77d66.filesusr.com/ugd/64ae3b_f6efdd43212d4fb392c41fadb4907882.pdf.
Please read the SUPPS.  The SCCA statement and COVID guidelines are there and it will answer any questions you may have.  
Please be familiar with GCR section 6.1.1 “Meaning of Each Flag” since they are the only way we have to communcate track conditions to you the drivers.  Passing under yellows will be called in and penalties may apply. Another section to be familiar with is GCR section 6.11 “Rules of the Road”. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Impound-unless you are in the top 3 there is no “impound”.  You can go back to your paddock after being weighed (top 3).  You have 30 minutes after the checker flag to “file” a grievance. 
Thank you for coming out and have a great and safe time!
Lori Vitagliano, Chief Steward 
